Republic of the Philippines
DEPARTMENT OF THE INTERIOR AND LOCAL GOVERNMENT

MIMAROPA Region

OFFICE OF THE REGIONAL DIRECTOR

October 18, 2021

MARIA LOURDES G. FERRER, CESO Il
Regional Executive Director and
Chair, Regional Ecotourism Committee

Dear Director Ferrer:

This is to acknowledge receipt of your letter dated 29 September
2021 with the copy of the status of LGU Forest Land Use Plans

(FLUPs) in MIMAROPA Region.

Thank you.

Very truly yours,

Tvn

WILHELM M. SU’IXKO, CESO IV

Regional Directo
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